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In maths we will be learning about numbers up to 50 and beginning to look at fractions. 
We will also be working on our number bonds and completing a ‘Number of the Day activity at the start of every Maths lesson. 
Don’t forget…
· Water bottles need to be in school every day.
· Please bring your reading book and reading journal in every day.
· Make sure your clothes are labelled with your full name.


Reading
We encourage children to read daily to you and record in their planners.  PLEASE read every day it really does help! We will be changing books in school on a Thursday and visiting the library on a Wednesday or Thursday.
Home learning
Home learning will be set on a Thursday. Please return by the following Thursday. 
PE
PE will be on Monday and Wednesday, please come to school in your PE kit on those days.

Invasion Games  
Informal Letters
Food and nutrition
Printmaking
Materials

Continents and Oceans
Keeping Safe
The wider curriculum
Throughout our wider curriculum children will be learning about a fantastic range of topics in Geography, History, Science, Art, Computing, Music, DT and more. Our topics include…
Year 1 Curriculum Newsletter

English 
This term the children will be reading lots of great books including Peter Rabbit and Look Up!  
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